
 

 

Jon McDonald 
International Falls Broncos 
Assistant Varsity Hockey Coach 
 
 
Tim Ringhoffer 
Beth Shermoen 
ISD 361 

Hello,  

I hope this letter finds you well.  I am writing today to resign as the Assistant 
Boys Varsity Hockey Coach.  I am grateful for the opportunity that I have been 
given to continue the coaching tradition that my family has created in both the 
boys and girls hockey programs.  

I have spent many nights talking with family and friends, and it seems like a 
good time for me to step aside and allow someone else to have a similar 
opportunity to be a part of the Bronco program. 

Throughout my years with the team, I have tried to set a good example for the 
students on and off the ice.  I am hopeful that at least some of the 
student-athletes that I have coached have learned values that they can take 
outside of the hockey rink. 

I would like to say thank you for allowing me to coach the Boys High School 
Hockey team.  I always hoped to have an opportunity to give back to the 
program that I cherished so much as a student at Falls High.   

I wish nothing but the best to all of our school sports.  I can’t wait for the day 
that my daughter is sporting the purple, gold, and white jersey. 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jon McDonald 

 


